
1
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From: adriane ackerman <adriane.ackerman@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:57 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: In support

Hello, 

As a former home-owner that has had to return to the status of renter after a divorce forced me to sell my house 
before I wanted to, I am writing in support of HB2004 because I am experiencing, for the first time in many 
years, the incredible insecurity that is wrought by being a renter in Portland. I have been a resident here for 
almost 12 years and had intended to stay here forever. I am very actively engaged in my city and my 
community but I am being priced out of Portland, as is much of the community that made this city desirable in 
the first place. Please help us stay in our homes and have the stability that is necessary for us to give back to our 
communities, in perpetuity.  

Thank you, 

Adriane 
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Adriane Ackerman 
Researcher, Rabble-Rouser  
Portland State University 
Mark O. Hatfield School of Government 
College of Urban and Public Affairs 
University Honors College 
c: 503.758.3903 
e: adriane.ackerman@gmail.com 
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